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WILLIAM 0. PARKER, JR. July 26, 1979 
VICE PRESIDENT TELEPHONE:AREA 704 

STEAM PRODUCTION 373-4083 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. R. W. Reid, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4 

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station 
Docket Nos. 50-269, -270, -287 .  

Dear Sir: 

Please refer to my letter of June 29, 1979 regarding the status of certain 

fire protection modifications at Oconee Nuclear Station.  

The commitment to upgrade the Greenfield penetration was inadvertently not 

fully completed due to a misunderstanding of the requirements. The exterior 

of the Greenfield conduit was sealed as required. However, the inside of the 

Greenfield conduit was not sealed with foam by the committed date. This error 

was corrected by prdperly sealing the conduit with foam. This work was com

pleted on July 20, 1979.  

Efforts have been made to prevent improper completion of required fire pro

tection modifications in the future.  

Very truly yours, 

William 0. Parker, Jr.  
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